
Stoltz, CarrieR- DNR 

From: 
Sent: 

Dave Larsen <dlarsen@reiengineering.com> 
Monday, January 29, 2018 9:46 AM 

To: Stoltz, Carrie R- DNR 
Subject: RE: Kelly's-APPROVAL 

Thanks Carrie, please understand that the report you are asking me to complete includes documenting 92 stand-alone 
groundwater samples and 14 separate LNAPL reporting events. This is a lot of data documentation for a single U&C 
report allowance and that is why REI had requested two (2) report submittals. 

Thank you, 

(])avicf 1V. Larsen P. q 
Senior J{yarogeo[ogist / Professiona[ qeofogist 

~~REI 
CIVIL & ENVIRONMENTAL 
ENGINEERING, SURVEYING 

4080 N. 20!h Ave nue 
Wausau, WI 54401 

REienglneerlng.com 

~ 
' 

Connect with us : 

David N. Larsen , P.G . 
Senior Hydrogeologi$t 

Dlarsenit RE!engineering.com 

Tel: 1-877-734-7745 
715-675-9784 

Cell: 715°551-3434 

Fax: 71 5-675-4060 

Confidentiality Notice: This message is intended for the recipient only. If you have received this e-mail in error please disregard. 

From: Stoltz, Carrie R- DNR [mailto:Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin .gov] 
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 12:20 PM 
To: Dave Larsen <dlarsen@reiengineering.com> 
Subject: RE: Kelly's-APPROVAL 

Hi Dave, attached is the approval for Kelly's. Note: only (1) report was approved and raw lab data is due within (10) days 
after receipt from lab. If you have questions, let me know. A hard copy will be sent via USPS. Thanks, Carrie 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http ://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Carrie Stoltz 
Phone {715}365-8942 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
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